
V.

M.

to

St. Blndes
October 1st, 1929.

Dear Nro. Boyce -

Your letter of the 29th ultimo, addressed to
the Secretary of the Department, has been brought to

my attention. I am sorry that I cannot give you assurance,
in the event of yourerniakintg the cultivntion of any
portion of the Glebe property,of uninterrupted enjoyment.
It may be that any time in the near future we may decide

to have this property subdivided into lots and sold. If

the survey work is to bundertaken in the spring a certain

amount of damage would be done to the standing orop, and in
the event of sale jurchasers would want immediate

possession. If, however, you are willing to assume all
rick, either of damage to your erop or of disposed of the

property before the harvest could be gathered, I see no
objection to allowing you to put the portion of the pro-

perty to which you refer between the Humilten Radial and
the canal under a trop of rye.

If these terms are acceptable, and you will

advise me, you will be given formal authority to totcupy

the property.

Yours very truly,

3
u. w.

Deputy Superintendent General,

Mrs. A. C. Beyes,

Acting Principal,
###chowk Institution.

Brantford,Ont.

Indian affairs. (RG 10, volume 2771, Bile 154,845,
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